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Shortfin Mako Possession limit set at Zero for all fisheries  

NOTICE 

Effective 0001 hours, Tuesday, July 5, 2022, the landing and possession limit for the 
recreational and commercial fisheries for shortfin mako sharks will be zero. Commercial 
and recreational fishermen (including those fishing in tournaments or on for-hire vessels) must 
release any shortfin mako sharks captured, whether the shark is dead or alive at haulback. 

NOAA Fisheries published its final rule in the Federal Register today, Friday, July 1, 2022. This final 
rule establishes a shortfin mako shark retention limit of zero in the commercial and recreational 
fisheries consistent with the management measure adopted in 2021 by the International 
Commission for the Conservation of Atlantic Tunas (ICCAT). If ICCAT provides for U.S. harvest in 
the future, NOAA Fisheries could increase the shortfin mako shark retention limit, based on 
regulatory criteria and the amount of retention allowed by ICCAT. Until that happens, the retention 
limit will remain at zero. 
 
For further information, see the NOAA Fisheries website at: Zero Atlantic Shortfin Mako Shark Retention 
Limit | NOAA Fisheries 

The Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental Protection is an Affirmative Action/Equal 
Opportunity Employer that is committed to complying with the requirements of the Americans with 
Disabilities Act. If you are seeking a communication aid or service, have limited proficiency in 
English, wish to file an ADA or Title VI discrimination complaint, or require some other 
accommodation, including equipment to facilitate virtual participation, please contact us at 860-
418-5910 or by email at deep.accommodations@ct.gov. Any person needing an accommodation 
for hearing impairment may call the State of Connecticut relay number - 711. In order to facilitate 
efforts to provide an accommodation, please request. all accommodations as soon as possible 
following notice of any agency hearing, meeting, program, or event. 
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https://www.fisheries.noaa.gov/action/zero-atlantic-shortfin-mako-shark-retention-limit?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://www.fisheries.noaa.gov/action/zero-atlantic-shortfin-mako-shark-retention-limit?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
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